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EMBASSY OF NEPAL
| New Delhi

Date:- 14 July 2023
Ref. No. 079/80/GR-/FRI/4403

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Based on the documents submitted at this Embassy, this is to state
that Mr. Mohammad Pharman Ali (holder of Nepali Passport No. 1207 1509)
currently staying in India, is intending to travel to Saudi Arabia from Indira
Gandhi International Airport, New Delhi shortly.

Any needful cooperation extended to him/her during his/her journey
from India to the Saudi Arabia, as per the existing rules and regulation, would
be highly appreciated.

(Deepak Raj Niraula)
Third Secretary

Note: This Letter is Valid for 7 days from the date of Issue.
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